
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

            CITY OF HIALEAH GARDENS 
                       PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

NOTICE is hereby given that due to the approach of 
Hurricane Dorian the regularly scheduled Council Meeting 
for Tuesday, September 3, 2019 at 7:30 p.m. at the 
City of Hialeah Gardens Council Chambers, 10001 N.W. 87th 
Avenue, Hialeah Gardens, Florida will more than likely be 
cancelled and rescheduled at a later date to be determined.   
 
 
Maria L. Joffee, City Clerk 

 

  


